
 

 
 

RAMALLAH CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO 
P.O. BOX 27246   SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94127  
  415-851-1075 

 

December 10, 2022 
 
Dear Ramallah Club Family, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all in the best of health. 
 
The holidays are upon us and the threat of the pandemic is behind us now.  Unfortunately, we have lost 
so many from our community in the last few years. This year celebrating the spirit of the season will 
likely mean different things to different people, but the season is not only about the trimmings and the 
presents, but rather about human kindness, giving back and a sense of community. 
 
As we head into 2023, we can focus and reevaluate our lives, set goals, and work towards them.   We 
pray that the New Year brings happier days full of opportunities.  Our focus this year is to bring our 
community closer together by having more fun activities at our club.   Enclosed you will find your 2023 
dues form.  There are several options for paying your dues, one is to complete the enclosed form and 
mail it to the P. O. Box 27246 San Francisco, CA, another option is to pay on-line at 
www.ramallahclubsf.com, or third through Venmo @Ramallahclubofsf.  Dues for a family, which include 
husband, wife and children 17 years and younger are $100 and single membership of anyone over 18 
years old is $50.  Please encourage your young adults to pay their dues. You are welcome to make 
donations as well, any amount is greatly appreciated.  The benefit of paying your dues will be a 
discounted price when you attend events at the club as opposed to being a non-member.   These dues 
along with your support at the events we hold keep our club alive and will help us reach our goal to 
purchase a new clubhouse.  
 
As 2022 winds down, hope is looking forward for a better year ahead.  I’d like to take a moment to thank 
all my board and all our members for your continue support throughout the years and let you know that 
the Ramallah Club and our community is always here for you and your families.   
Remind yourselves of everything we have collectively survived these past couple of years.  We wish you 
all moments of peace amid the difficulties, connections with family and friends even if they can’t be in 
person, the warmth of memories from the holidays past, and a wonderful glimpse of the joy that still 
lives under the surface.  We hope and pray to get back to normal sooner rather than later.  We want to 
send you all best wishes for a very Merry Christmas and best wishes for a happy healthier New Year. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
 
Afif Baba 
President - Ramallah Club of San Francisco 

http://www.ramallahclubsf.com/

